
 
 

 

October 8, 2020 

 

Hello Lowell Families! 

We have come to the point where we are finding our routines and becoming 
comfortable. We all know our teacher’s names, how to travel down the halls six feet 
apart and how to check into classes on line. Please don’t mistake routines and comfort 
for complacency. We are still working to make things better, safer and ready for our 
students’ return. We won’t rest until we are all back together, in person, again! 

A few things to remember: 

Next Wednesday, October 14th is a half-day for all students. 

High school students: 1st quarter progress report period ends October 13th.  Schools are 
returning to the traditional A-F letter grade format rather than using the 
Pass/Incomplete system used at the end of last year. 

Parents: please remember to slow down in the drop off zone and around the school. 
We want to make sure everyone arrives safe and sound! Once again, please watch out 
for signs and changes to bus locations around Lundy. The city is still doing road work 
and may close streets and prohibit parking. 

Everyone please remember good hygiene. Wash your hands for at least 20 seconds! 
Practice social distancing…no closer than 6 feet or approximately 3 wiener dogs, or 18 
Snickers bars, or even 7½ iPads! And don’t forget your mask. Please always make sure it 
covers your nose, mouth and chin! 

We  our students and families! 


